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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 6 Transition Days - Monday 7th July & Tuesday 8th July (8:30am to 3pm) 
Uniform Event – Wednesday 6th August (11am to 2pm) 
 
We are excited to welcome your child to sample life at TNHA before the summer holidays. On these days students will 

get taster lessons in a wide range of subjects and learn about academy life to set them up for starting in September. 

Please also note the numbers on some of the Eagles buses are extremely tight therefore if you are able to bring your 

child in by car on these days this will ensure there is space for all. Regrettably if your child would get any other form of 

transport to the academy i.e. minibus from other areas, then Norfolk County Council will not allow you to travel for our 

transition days. If you have already secured a place on one of our academy minibuses for September and wish your child 

to travel on these days please contact us via email at tnh-office@attrust.org.uk to see if we have availability. 

As we expect many students will be waiting for the uniform event before purchasing uniform, for these days we ask 

students to wear either their current school uniform, or a plain white polo shirt. Should children wish to wear their 

TNHA uniform they are welcome to. Students will also need a pencil case, a pair of trainers in their bags for P.E and we 

recommend they bring refreshments and snacks for the days given the expected hot weather. 

Lunch will be provided free of charge for any student wishing to have hot food, students who do not wish to do this will 

need to bring a packed lunch. Students will finish each day at 3pm and can be collected from the front gate or taken to 

the bus waiting area.  

Uniform Event- Wednesday 6th August (11am-2pm):  During this event our uniform suppliers will be on site and you 

will be able to purchase any outstanding uniform or exchange any uniform in which when ordered was the incorrect 

size. For exchanges you will need to bring proof of purchase and original items. No appointment is necessary.  

Kind regards. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mr. S. Bristow  

Head of Year 6 Transition & Year 7 
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